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\i STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY #n0 MINERALS DEPARTMENT

9 L. CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE

June 15, 1983

TONEY ANAYA P.O0. DRAWER DD
GOVERNOA ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88210
(505) 748-1283

Rault Petroleum Corpcration
103 North Pennsylvania
Roswell, New Mexico £8201

Attention: Jim Vidrine

Re: Hanlad State
#1-M-13-8-27
Wildcat Pennsylvanian

Dear Mr. Vidrine:

We acknowledge receipt of your C-104 dated June 13, 1983 requesting
an allowable for the above captioned well. However, before an
allowable can be assigned to this well you will have to apply through
Santa Fe for a non-standard location approval.

Your original intent was for an oil well, and it only needed a forty
acre dedication and was a standard location. When it was changed to a
gas well and 320 acres had to be dedicated, the rules governing the
location of gas wells made the location of this well non-standard.

Attached are copies of the rules and regulations and what must be filed
in order to obtain a non-standard location approval. Until we receive
the approval from Santa Fe, an allowable cannot be given to this well.

Very truly yours

y/f% / ///i o

Leslie A. Clements
Supervisor District II
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